Cherry Valley News November 2024

Dates To Remember:
e November 18th - 21st - Parent/Teacher Conferences
e November 28th and 29th - NO SCHOOL for Thanksgiving
e November 27th - Native American Heritage Day

Dear Families,

Things are in full swing! Teachers are teaching and students are studenting. We are looking forward to meeting with families at
conferences this month and having families in the building to enjoy our Native American Heritage Month displays. As November
comes along so does the much colder weather. Please be sure to send your child to school prepared for the weather. We have all
recesses outside and all students are expected to go out for recess.

Conferences

Cherry Valley teachers love conference time. This is an important event that allows teachers, students, and parents to meet and
discuss areas of great growth and areas that may need attention. Conferences will be held Monday, November 18th through Thursday,
November 21st. Your child’s teacher has sent specific conference information. Please carefully read this information and sign up for a
time to meet with your child’s teacher.

Book Fair

The Cherry Valley Library will be hosting a book fair the week of November 18-22. Come in and visit our new library!

Parents are encouraged to visit the book fair before or after parent teacher conferences. The book fair will be open from 8:00 am to
6:45 pm. Monday through Thursday (Nov. 18-21). On Friday, November 22, we will be open from 8:00-10:00 am.

If you are interested in purchasing books, you may either come in yourself during the book fair hours or send money with your child
so he or she can purchase books during school hours. Checks may be made out to Cherry Valley Library Activity Account. You may
also deposit money in a Scholastic e-wallet account.

All profits from the fair are used to purchase library and other school equipment.

Colder Weather

Please be sure to send your child with a coat, hat, gloves/mittens, snow pants, and boots. Students will be outside unless it is heavily
raining or below 10 degrees (“Feels like temperature). If your child needs winter clothing, Valley Bank has free coats for all children
and Cherry Valley also gets donations of winter clothing. Please contact our office if you need any assistance obtaining winter
clothing.

Change of Clothes

Many of our students need an extra change of clothes from school following an accident. We are happy to supply students with these
clothes, but we request that you wash them and return the clothes to school. We are already running low on clothes for students who
have accidents. Thanks for your help with this need.

Visit our Facebook and Cherry Valley Website for up-to-date information and important updates.

A Note from our Counselor

This month we are talking about Responsibility. One way to define Responsibility is “taking action and understanding the impact of
our choices.” Taking action can mean doing the right thing or completing the tasks you have been assigned. Understanding the
impact of our choices means that our actions matter. Positive and responsible actions can help people and irresponsible actions can
hurt others. Responsibility is 1 of 3 traits we will focus on throughout the year that helps students BE STRONG!



